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Dear Member Federation, 
 
Following  Information Letter no. 9-2024 from May 9, 2024, I would like to 
remind you that according to  EFC Statutes any issues or proposals of a Member 
Federation to be discussed at the Ordinary Congress or the proposals of  names 
of  candidates for the positions of President and member of the Executive 
Committee for the Elective Congress, have to be submitted in writing to the 
General Secretary at least two months before the opening of the Ordinary 
Congress or the Elective Congress.  
 
To register candidate for the position of President and/or Executive Committee 
member, you are requested to complete the candidate’s form which I have 
attached to this letter. The form must be submitted to the General Secretariat 
(email: jslupski@fencing-efc.eu) by July 14,2024.  
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Jacek Slupski 
      Secretary General 
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